Demarest Middle School 568 Piermont Road Demarest, NJ 07627

June 2023

Grade 6 -School Supplies - 2023-2024

Dear Parents:

We would like to prepare the students for the 2023-2024 school year and in doing so, we suggest you purchase the following supplies for your child. An assignment pad will be provided for your child by the district. A list of essential supplies follows:

Essential Supplies:

Mathematics (Main)

- 1 "5-Subject" notebook for Mathematics
- Pencils with erasers. (At least 60)

Language Arts/Reading (Scheuring)

- One 2 inch, three-ring binder
- 2 packs of 8-tab binder dividers (w/ pockets preferred)
- 3 packs of college ruled loose leaf paper (w/ reinforced edge preferred)
- Post-it notes
- Headphones or earbuds
- Colored pens and/or highlighters
- One composition notebook

Science (Quillen)

- 1 single subject spiral notebook
- 1 1/2 inch 3 Ring Binder with dividers

Social Studies (Polvere)

1 pack of index cards

Visual Arts Class

1 Smock (Required) Please bring a smock that can easily be put on over clothing. The student's name should be written on it. Place the smock in a plastic bag (Large Ziplocs work great).

Robotics (Quillen)

Single subject spiral notebook

Health (Moran)

- 1 2-pocket folder
- 1 inch binder
- 1 pack of 3 hole punched loose leaf paper
- 5 tab binder dividers

Health (Quillen)

- 1 2-pocket folder
- 1 composition notebook
- 1 Single Subject Spiral Notebook

STEM

Scissors

Spanish (Acosta)

- Headphones(mandatory)
- 1 2-pocket folder
- 1 single subject spiral notebook

Required Additional Supplies

- Pencils with erasers (At least 3 dz.)
- Black and blue pens
- Colored pencils
- Colored markers
- Two thin and two thick black sharpies
- 4 highlighters (different colors)
- Pencil case
- Small personal size pencil sharpener
- Wite-out correction tape
- Wired earbuds or headphones (to be kept in pencil case)
- Tot stapler (small personal size) with staples for pencil case
- Glue stick

Thank you for your support in preparing your child for the coming school year. We look forward to seeing your child in September!

Sincerely,

THE 6TH GRADE TEACHERS